
Item G7
Approving Request of Heartland Catering, Inc. dba Heartland 
Catering, 700 East Stolley Park Road, Liquor License "C-57251" 
for Deletion of Designated Areas
Gary Shovlain, President of Heartland Catering, Inc. dba Heartland Catering, 700 East 
Stolley Park Road, has submitted an application for deletion of the 2nd level, Keno area and 
Clubhouse & Turf Club associated with their Class "C-57251" Liquor License. This request 
is being made as they have leased those areas to Balz Sport Bar. This application has been 
reviewed by the Legal, Building, Fire, Health, and Police Departments. Approval is 
recommended.
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